Advisory Committee

CCAC Members and Friends

Mark Your Calendar & Tell Your Friends

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be held

WEDNESDAY, February 17, 2010, 7:00PM to 9:00PM,

George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room,

20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita.

The series of "Meet the City Council Candidate" sessions continue. The February







meeting will feature:

David Gauny, Daniel Henriquez and Marsha McLean.

Nominations for 2010 CCAC offices will continue to be taken. CCAC Elections will be conducted at the April 2010 CCAC meeting.

And much, much more.

As always

"Together We Can Make A Difference"

Alan Ferdman 661-713-9344

A preview of future meetings include:

The third installment of the "Meet the City Council Candidate" sessions will feature Frank Ferry, Johnny Pride and Laurene Weste at the March 2010 CCAC Meeting.

Eleven candidates have completed their Candidate Applications at City Hall. In addition to those candidates listed above; David Galvan and Kenneth Mann remain uncommitted for a session. We will keep you informed as the schedule firms up.

Watch for the latest schedule additions and changes on www.canyoncountryadvisor.com.

Did you miss the January Meeting?

Follow the links below and see the first three Council Candidates in action:



TimBen Boydston - Part 1

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V5JJEXhPpSY

TimBen Boydston - Part 2

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=59PqN8Zmhrk

TimBen Boydston – Part 3

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Zpcd-7zPnk



Harrison Katz – Part 1

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3mzoyAE5eMk

Harrison Katz – Part 2

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xclaz7G_NoQ



Henry Schultz - Part 1

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wjBcrqcbNWc

Henry Schultz – Part 2

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E-amMrM2r-0

Henry Schultz – Part 3

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qpUd4OF8Xuk

Other Issues of Interest Include:

Did you think that the Henry Mayo Campus Expansion was a dead issue? Dr. Gene Dorio wants to tell you what he is doing. Interested? Follow the link for his presentation.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uSEF8tl9ZA4

California Fair Election Act will be on your June 2010 ballot as Prop 15. If approved, it will establish a pilot program to be used for the next California Secretary of State election. In the following video Robin Gilbert, a proponent of the initiative, presents her view.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wHSAbjlYNWA